
Teen Online Summer Reading Contest 
For Readers Ages 13-17 
The Contest Begins June 1, 2021 
The Contest Ends August 13, 2021 
Please submit your reviews between June 1 and August 13, 2021 
 

Contest Rules 
 
Book Reviews 
Please write a BRIEF book review for each title submitted, each of which counts as one entry 
into the prize drawing. If you read a series, make sure to enter each book separately in order 
to get more chances to win! You may read adult/young-adult fiction books, adult/young-adult 
nonfiction books and adult/young-adult graphic novels. Print, audiobooks, and e-books are all 
acceptable formats. 
 

What MUST be included: 
Title and author of the book. A brief description of the book. (No spoilers please! Original 
reviews and descriptions only, please do not copy an existing review or description of the 
book.) Did you like the book? Why or why not? 
 

What MAY be included: 
You may include additional information: Are there similar authors or books others might like? 
Have you liked other books by the author? 
 

What NOT to include: 
Profanity, obscenities, or mean-spirited remarks. 
Any personal information including phone numbers, addresses, or URLs. 
 
The library reserves the right to edit or remove reviews that do not follow these guidelines. 
 
If you participated in our Winter Reading Contest you will have to create a new profile with a 
new username and password for the Summer Reading Contest. All participants’ records are 
deleted shortly after the conclusion of the contests each season. 
 

Participation Rules 
This contest is open to teens ages 13-17 who reside in Erie County, or who are eligible to sign 
up for a library card/eLibrary Card in the Buffalo & Erie County Public Library system. Please 
note that you do not need to have a library card to participate!  
 

 
 
 



Prizes 
There will be one system-wide winner for the Teen Category. The prize is a Kindle Fire HD 10 
Tablet (10.1” 1080p full display, 32 GB) with case and glass protective film. 
 
Winners will be notified by email or telephone after August 22, 2021 
 
Library staff are not eligible to participate. 


